
Photos with the Bunny returns April 10! 
Posted: March 31, 2022 
 
The Village of Tinley Park will host its free Photos with the Bunny event from 
noon to 3 p.m. Sunday, April 10 at the Oak Park Avenue train station, 6700 
South St., Tinley Park. 
 
Attendees will be able to visit and take photos with the Easter Bunny himself! 
Don't forget to bring your camera! 
 
For more information on this and other events occurring in Downtown Tinley 
this year, please visit the Special Events page on the Village website. 


